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PROPOSED CHANGE OF AUDITORS

Unless otherwise defined, all capitalised terms used herein shall bear the same meanings as 
ascribed to them in the circular to shareholders of the Company dated 14 November 2019 in 
relation to the proposed change of auditors (the “Circular”).

The board of directors (the “Board”) of WEIYE HOLDINGS LIMITED (the “Company”) 
wishes to inform that, subsequent to the date of the Circular, KPMG Singapore had, on 14 
November 2019, received the consent from ACRA to the resignation of KPMG Singapore as 
the Company’s auditors under Section 205AB of the Companies Act.

Accordingly, the appointment of BDO as the Company’s auditors will take effect upon the 
approval of the Shareholders by passing an ordinary resolution at the EGM to be held on 5 
December 2019. Please refer to the Company’s announcements dated 14 November 2019 on 
the notice of EGM and the Circular for information on the proposed change of auditors.
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